Report to the National Executive

December 2007

VP Alberta and the North

Please consider this my report of activities from July to November 2007.

September 4th to 5th 

Meeting with CHRSP in Winnipeg

September 13th to 16th


Chief Shop Steward training in Calgary



November 5th to 10th 

AGM’s in Alberta
November 23rd to 30th 


Investigation
I would like to thank the locals in Alberta and the North for allowing the National President and me to attend their AGM’s in November 2007.  The weather man cooperated this year, and all the meetings were well attended.  We had some significant changes to the executives and I am confident that they will all be working towards learning their roles and providing the best representation to their members that they can.  

The chief shop stewards course that was held in Calgary was a joint training session with our brothers and sisters from the B.C. region, and it was a resounding success.  I would like to thank Brother Mark Miller and all of the members from B.C. that attended the training and provided us with some insight as to how different and how similar our struggles can be.  
Since this will be our last meeting before Christmas, I would like to wish all of the executive, members and staff of UNDE and their families a fan-tab-u-lus holiday season and all the best in 2008!

Marie Kennedy
